Office of Human Resources

Jones Hall

Youngstown State University

One University Plaza

Youngstown, OH 44555

January 15, 2009

Subject: Nomination of Mr. William J. Blake for a Distinguished Service Award

Dear Awards Committee:

I am writing in support of the recent nomination of Mr. William Blake for a “Distinguished Service Award.” 

I have known Mr. Blake for three and one half years and in this relatively short period of time have come to respect him for his intelligence, integrity, commitment to students, and involvement in our campus diversity initiatives. 
As an example, for the last three years, Mr. Blake has solicited my participation in our Office of Student Diversity Kupita/Transiciones program.  This program is an orientation program for new students, designed to aid their transition into the university.  William works tirelessly to ensure that the program is well organized, well advertised, and well attended.  Yet, he consistently gives credit for the program’s success to faculty, students, staff, and people other than himself.

Through our Office of Student Diversity, Mr. Blake also spearheads our Welcome Week Picnic, a Women’s Recognition Awards Ceremony, and programs such as a public conference on closing the academic achievement gap.  In addition, I can always count on William to help me locate guest speakers for my sociology classes. And I can always count on William’s support in engaging and motivating our students to perform at their best.  Each of these things reflects favorably on our institution and each helps Youngstown State University to attract and retain faculty, staff, and students.

For all these reasons, I believe that Mr. William J. Blake deserves to receive a Distinguished Service Award.  I unequivocally support his nomination and may be reached at danarcisse@ysu.edu  for additional information and comment.

Sincerely,

Denise A. Narcisse, MA, MPA, PhD

Assistant Professor

Sociology

